
 

 
Greg Breaston  
Genesee & Wyoming Railroad Services, Inc. 
13901 Sutton Park Drive South, Suite 270 
Jacksonville, Florida 32224 
 
October 6, 2022 
 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street, 13th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
RE:  The Columbus & Ohio River Rail Road Crossing DOT# 510 668Y, TR 208/Fillmans Bottom Road, Salam 
Township, Tuscarawas County, Ohio; PID# 114024; Case 22-239-RR-FED. 
 
Dear Commission Members: 
 
Due to ongoing supply chain issues with suppliers, it is anticipated that the equipment needed for the 
subject project will not be available for installation by the current deadline of January 6, 2023.  The 
Columbus & Ohio River Rail Road respectfully requests that an extension in the construction be granted 
until July 6, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Breaston 
Manager, Public Projects 
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